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8.0 PERSONS CONSULTED 

The following individuals were consulted in the preparation of the Environmental Impact Report 
(EIR) and/or technical reports in support of the EIR:  
 
• Brian Taylor, CCAM©, Executive Director, Talega Home Owners Association, Merit Property 

Management, Inc., provided information regarding the Talega community.  

• Ms. Leslie Mowers, City of San Clemente Police Services, provided information about the City 
of San Clemente’s police services and response times via personal communication on April 13, 
2010. 

• Ms. Stacy St. James of the South Central Coastal Information Center (SCCIC), California 
Historical Resources Information System (CHRIS), California State University, Fullerton, was 
consulted. A records search was conducted for the Cultural Assessment Report for all recorded 
historic and prehistoric archaeological sites within a 0.25-mile radius of the project site. 

• Mr. David Wong, Site Engineer at the Prima Deshecha Landfill, was consulted for historical 
information on the previous land use of the Prima Deshecha Landfill prior to 1976, before the 
Landfill was established. 

• Mr. Tim Yale was consulted for information on “Special Fire Protection Area and Roadway 
Projects,” (personal email dated February 3, 2010). 

• Mr. Jon Arneau of Orange County Waste and Recycling was consulted for operational 
information on the Prima Deshecha Landfill. 

 
 


